
Dahisar to DN Nagar and Dahisar (East) 

to Andheri (East) Metro Corridors 
 

Public Consultation on Environmental and Social Aspects held 

  

 

Mumbai, May 12, 2016 – An hour long public consultation on 

environmental and social aspects while implementing Dahisar to DN 
Nagar Metro-II-A corridor and Dahisar (East) to Andheri (East) Metro-7 

Corridor was held today by the Mumbai Metropolitan Region Development 
Authority (MMRDA). 

 
“We are finalizing reports on the social and environmental impacts of 

implementing the said two metro corridors and it was necessary to 
understand public concerns. Except a stray example or two, we will 

certainly consider most of the views and concerns raised by the public. 
We have also received a few written suggestions”, said Mr. Dilip 

Kawathkar, Joint Project Director (PR), MMRDA. 

 
Dahisar to DN Nagar and Dahisar (East) to Andheri (East) Metro Corridors 

will be implemented by the Authority with the approval of the 
Government of Maharashtra and financial assistance from Asian 

Development Bank. 


